
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EnviroMentors Incursion 
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
On Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday in Week 2 (28th-30th July) our school is participating in 
an EnviroMentors incursion run by Keep Australia Beautiful. It is a free incursion, teaching 
students about sustainability and recycling.  
 
Keep Australia Beautiful NSW (KABNSW) are the leaders in transforming behaviour to 
create a less littered, more environmentally sustainable New South Wales. Workshops are 
designed to encourage students to become environmental stewards in their households, 
spreading the message to the wider community. The pace of the workshops is mixed by 
incorporating games, kinaesthetic learning and props to keep children engrossed and 
actively engaged. Learning is age appropriate and tailored to each class. 
 
We look forward to sharing this learning with your children and can’t wait for the activities 
on the day! 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mr Hunter on 4730 1201. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Beau Hunter           Adam Wynn 
Assistant Principal          Principal 
       


